
POSTING  
Christina Board of Education – Town Hall Meeting 
Tuesday, April 30, 2024  

The Christina Board of Education will hold a Town Hall Meeting on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, at 6:00 
p.m., at The Bayard School - Auditorium located at 200 S. DuPont Street, Wilmington DE, 19805.  
The purpose of this Town Hall Meeting is to provide a platform for the community to share their 
thoughts and concerns, as well as to hear directly from the Christina School District Board of 
Education.  Christina students, parents, staff, and community members are invited to participate. 
This is an excellent opportunity to have your voice heard, engage with the board, and learn about 
important topics that affect our schools. 

This meeting is being posted, because a quorum is expected to be present. No Actions will be taken 
at this meeting.  

Guests are welcome to attend in person.  The meeting will be live-streamed. Please join the Town 
Hall Meeting at the following link.  Live-stream link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83682928789 

You may register to speak at www.christinak12.org/BOETownHall 
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